

## EXECUTIVE VICE PRESIDENT AND PROVOST

THE UNIVERSITY OF TEXAS AT AUSTIN



110 Inner Campus Drive, Suite 201 • G1000 • Austin, Texas 78712-1701 • (512) 471-4363 • FAX (512) 475-7385

October 29, 2015

Received Nov 05 2015

**ACADEMIC AFFAIRS** 

Dr. Steven Leslie Executive Vice Chancellor for Academic Affairs The University of Texas System OHH 304 (P4300)

Dear Dr. Leslie:

Enclosed for your approval are the proposed changes to the College of Fine Arts chapter in the *Undergraduate Catalog*, 2016-2018. The proposals were classified as legislation of *exclusive* interest to only one college or school and were approved by the Faculty Council on a no-protest basis on October 15, 2015. The authority to grant final approval on these changes resides with UT System.

- Proposed Changes to the BA in Music Degree Program in the College of Fine Arts Chapter in the Undergraduate Catalog, 2016-2018 (D 13235-13238)
- Proposed Changes to the BM Music Composition Degree Program in the College of Fine Arts Chapter in the Undergraduate Catalog, 2016-2018 (D 13239-13242)
- Proposed Changes to the BM Harp Degree Program in the College of Fine Arts Chapter in the Undergraduate Catalog, 2016-2018 (D 13243-13246)
- Proposed Changes to the BM Organ or Harpsichord Degree Program in the College of Fine Arts Chapter in the Undergraduate Catalog, 2016-2018 (D 13247-13250)
- Proposed Changes to the BM Voice Performance Degree Program in the College of Fine Arts Chapter in the Undergraduate Catalog, 2016-2018 (D 13251-13254)
- Proposed Changes to the BM Jazz Degree Program in the College of Fine Arts Chapter in the Undergraduate Catalog, 2016-2018 (D 13255-13259)
- Proposed Changes to the BM Piano Performance Degree Program in the College of Fine Arts Chapter in the Undergraduate Catalog, 2016-2018 (D 13260-13263)
- Proposed Changes to the BM Music Studies Degree Program in the College of Fine Arts Chapter in the Undergraduate Catalog, 2016-2018 (D 13264-13267)
- Proposed Changes to the BM Orchestral Music Performance Degree Program in the College of Fine Arts Chapter in the Undergraduate Catalog, 2016-2018 (D 13268-13271)

Sincerely,

Judith H. Langlois

Executive Vice President and Provost, ad interim

JHL: lac

Enclosure

cc:

Gregory L. Fenves, President

Hillary Hart, Secretary, Office of the General Faculty

ec:

Suzanne Revisore, Assistant to the EVCAA, UT System

Carol Longoria, Assistant Deputy to the President Rachel Martin, Assistant Dean, College of Fine Arts

Catherin Whited, Senior Degree Auditor, College of Fine Arts

Brenda Schumann, Associate Registrar

Debbie Roberts, Executive Assistant, Office of the General Faculty

Victoria Cervantes, Sr. Administrative Associate, Office of the General Faculty

Approved.

Steven W. Leslie

Executive Vice Chancellor for Academic Affairs

Date